St Bridget’s C of E Primary School

KEYSTAGE ONE PARENTS QUESTIONNAIRE RESULTS
PARENTS’ EVENING — AUTUMN 2019

This feedback form was aimed at Key Stage One parents as a way of capturing their thoughts on their and
their child’s experience at St Bridget’s.

Question Asked Answered Yes Answered No
Woas the m?etlng informative and do gou'have a better 100% 0%
understanding of how to support your child?
Did your meeting run to time? 3% 7%
©28) %)

Any other comments

Informative and friendly meeting, with helpful advice provided to assist my daughter’s continued learning - thank you.

a good introductory meeting - thank you

Thanks so much to all our teachers. They are really so hardworking by heart with their massive love to our children.
Delighted with my son’s progress.

Lovely to meet all the classroom team.

My child’s teachers were really kind and informative about her progress and it was a pleasure to meet them both properly.
Professional and informative. We are so reassured that we have got our daughter in the perfect school!

Felt comforted by how lovely the classroom surroundings are and how personable and confident the staff are.

It was very positive helpful and we felt listened to, and given time to talk things through.

Mrs Nickson was very clear about how my son has settled and the areas we need to concentrate on. Very informative thank
you.

It was lovely to meet the staff properly.

Not really enough content to discuss to warrant coming in. Maybe more beneficial later in the term so we can discuss
progress in subjects.

Nice to hear about good examples of work that we may not get to see

An excellent demonstration of the support and care given to our daughter. The booklets confirmed both the teacher’s report
and how happy our daughter has been at school.

I feel it is important at every parents evening that parents are informed as to their child’s academic performance in order to
help their child in areas in which they are struggling. In this parents evening we are actively steered away for this issue. I feel
this area is much more important than ‘my child is playing nicely with others’. Please reconsider not discussing academics in
the October parents evening.

It was really informative

It was good to find out what areas of work I need to focus on at home to help support my daughters learning at school
Very efficient

The meeting was very helpful, many thanks!




